Present: Rebecca Murow, Stephan Kallus, Emily Rosenblum, Rachel Bergstein, Jon Apter, Josh Wilkenfeld, Eytan Apter, Gil Landau, Dena Roth, Danny Alpert, Adina Alpert, Deena Fox , Ben Freedman,  & Beth Tritter
Grant from Friedman French Foundation
Deena: Grant $4000 last year from the Friedman French Foundation. They reached out to DC Minyan. Deena and Danny met with them two weeks ago.  FFF would give $20,000 based on the programs they were interested in.  $20K in budget – allocated to various programming including subsidizing meal costs throughout the year. 

Dena: Would this money benefit only  members or all people?  [Deena: to all]

Additional funding for training of program management tools (database)
Jon: Should get training on keeping money & membership  - data management. 


Josh:  We have Sales Force management tool – 10 licenses (free).  

Funding for Purim and Simchat Torah (perhaps to use the money for a social component)

Funding for kids programming

Funding to subsidize Shavuot retreat
Jon: How does the funding work? [Deena: DC Minyan has to report what we are using the money for.]
Ben: Can the money be used for buying things? [Danny: not many restrictions]
Deena: Money can go to the Mystery Guest Shabbat Friday night dinner & Lunch and Learn.
Jon: When is the cycle? [Rebecca: July to July]
Shavuot Retreat: 
Danny:  We got 40 responses from the Shavuot evaluation. We cannot get Capital Camps for next year because they are booked.
Dena:  It is safe to say that people had a great time but had a problem with the food.  
Danny:  Relaxed pace was great. Scholars-in-residence were well received (Dena thanked Jon Apter for suggesting Michal and Elitzur). Sessions at night were well attended. Demographics had improved (a better cross section of the minyan). 
Deena: The section that was not represented was the 0-4 years out of college. But we may want to do something about that age group.
Conversation about why that age group may not come. How do we get the 0-4 years out of college group?  Turned into a conversation about dues. Concerns were shared about not distinguishing between members.
Special Events:
Rebecca:  Welcome Adina Alpert as the new Special Events Coordinator. Had a lot of people express interest. A lot of people are willing to help out.  There is a Kiddush coordinator spot open.
Who does Kiddush report to? Still not decided.

Josh: Is there a reason why Kiddush is separate from Oneg?

Rebecca: DC Minyan should think about combining the two.
Parents and Kids:
Gil: Welcome to Beth Tritter who is the new Parents and Kids Coordinator and will be leading a standing committee of Julia Zuckerman, Rachel Wainer Apter, Sarina Gerson. 
Upcoming Events:
Josh: Upcoming events: June 22nd – Open House Shabbat – get new people involved.  Major components include “Rockin Out” greeters & team of people making others feel comfortable. Oneg will follow. 

Should it be upstairs? If it is upstairs then it is crowded.  If it is in the gym, then it seems empty.

Perhaps just remove chairs to make more room. 

There is a Holocaust event that is happening at the same time. 
Gil: Lunch and learn, with spiritual meditation on Sunday with bagels.
Announcements: 
Gil:  Weekly announcements will change: Every week, one committee will have a specific “ask” to have people respond to the requests/asks.
Rebecca:  Each committee should have a list of people that have expressed interest in helping out. 
Stephan:  I didn’t realize there was a sidebar in weekly announcements.  How can we draw attention to it?
Ben: Why are things moved to the sidebar?
Rebecca:  So they appear each week, giving them a constant presence in announcements.
Rachel: With the rotation, different committees could add their own “asks” in the main body of announcements.
Meeting adjourned. 
